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ASSISTANCE IN SEARCHING FOR SUBDIVISION AND PRIVATE SITE STORMWATER MANAGEMENT 

REPORTS 

 
Water Resources, Infrastructure Planning, has developed two lists to assist our Applicants in searching for 

information related to submissions, as well as to assist in searching for information on CITYOnline.  

Available on the Water development resources Calgary.ca site via the following 

http://www.calgary.ca/UEP/Water/Pages/Specifications/Submission-for-approval-/Development-Approvals-

Submissions.aspx are two lists.  One for Subdivision Stormwater Management Reports and one Private Site 

Stormwater Management Reports.  

Future forward, when the Resubmit process is available (date yet to be determined), information pertaining to 

specific reports will be required.  That information is contained in these listings. 

For more information pertaining to the reports please contact Infrastructure Planning Information Management at 

IPInformationManagement@calgary.ca. 
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